
 

To: Permanent Representatives of Members with WMO 

cc: Hydrological Advisers  

Our ref.: 20547/2023/GS/E-Library 21 September 2023 

Subject: Launch of the WMO e-library in a new format 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

I am very pleased to inform you that the WMO e-Library has been launched in a 
completely new format. It provides free access to a vast collection of publications on 
meteorology, climatology, hydrology and related areas. It contains publications produced by 
WMO, and those produced jointly with other agencies or sponsored/co-sponsored by WMO. 
Moreover, it also includes legacy publications of our predecessor, the International 
Meteorological Organization (IMO), whose 150th anniversary we are celebrating this year. 

The WMO e-Library has many new features: the search engine has been optimized 
to search the full texts of publications; multiple filters and advanced search options make 
browsing and filtering a user-friendly experience; and, most importantly, the interface is now 
available in all six WMO official languages for the first time.  

I hope that the new WMO e-Library will be very useful for your Service. I encourage 
you to promote its use among interested and relevant staff and the expert community. I invite 
you to send us any feedback for further improvements. 

Yours faithfully, 
 

Prof. Petteri Taalas 
Secretary-General 

https://library.wmo.int/

